
Title: “Immanuel Approach Training In Ukraine” 
 
July 15, 2024 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to ask for prayer. 
 
An Immanuel Approach trainer and her husband are traveling to Ukraine this week to provide a 
three-day seminar (July 16, 17, & 18). Ukraine is having daily widespread power outages as well 
as a massive heat wave similar to what we are experiencing here. The retreat center where she 
will be providing the training has a generator that hopefully will be able to run PowerPoint 
slides if/when the electricity is out. However, the generator will probably not be able to run the 
air conditioner, and we are concerned about the impact of the heat on everyone’s capacity 
(especially since most of them are struggling with poor sleep due to miserable heat with no AC 
or fans). 
 
They have over 150 people signed up for this training, and many of these attendees are 
chaplains. These are people working on the front lines with soldiers. 
 
Please pray for safety and stamina and capacity for the trainer, her husband, and all those at 
the seminar. Pray that the participants will experience the living, interactive presence of 
Immanuel, and that they will then be able to facilitate this for others all over Ukraine. 
 
Thanks and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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